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Morris Minor Car Club of Victoria  
October 2024 – Volume 49 – Number 10 

 
 

The MMCCV is a member of the AOMC. ARN.  A0001386N ABN 47849670294 
Send all correspondence to: PO Box 354, Balwyn Vic. 3103 

Web Address: http://www.morrisminorvic.org.au 
Email secretary@morrisminorvic.org.au 

 
 

 
 

All hands on deck to assist our Treasurer, Katie Hamilton, after her car developed problems with the carburetor. 
 

http://www.morrisminorvic.org.au/
mailto:secretary@morrisminorvic.org.au
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Club meetings are held on the second Thursday of each month. 

NEXT MEETING: 

Thursday 14th November 2024 (& Pizza Night) 

 
Meeting to commence at 8:00 pm. Our President, Stewart Carr will send a Zoom link a few days prior to the meeting for those 

unable to or not wishing to attend in person. 
at the Horrie Watson Pavilion Deepdene Park, Whitehorse Road, Deepdene 3103 

on the traditional lands of the Wurundjeri Woi-wurrung people 
(Melways Map 46 Ref. A8) 

Club Committee Members 2024/2025 
 

President Stewart Carr president@morrisminorvic.org.au 
Vice President Russell Hatton vicepresident@morrisminorvic.org.au 
Secretary Ed James secretary@morrisminorvic.org.au 
Treasurer Katie Hamilton treasurer@morrisminorvic.org.au 
Club Captain Mark Bosley clubcaptain@morrisminorvic.org.au 
Membership Officer Jim Gourlay membership@morrisminorvic.org.au 
Editor Barbara Went editor@morrisminorvic.org.au 
Regalia Sales Alan Todd regalia@morrisminorvic.org.au 
Webmaster David Cain webmaster@morrisminorvic.org.au 
Database Manager John Druery johnann@iinet.net.au 
CPS Registrar Geoff Shepherd morrisminorclubplates@gmail.com 
Deputy CPS signatory Neil Cheney  

   
Facebook Administrator Graham Dines grahamdines22@gmail.com 

 
General Support Volunteers 
Ann Druery; Marcus Ball;  Percy Scicluna; Cheryl Scicluna; Sue Cheney. 
Thanks to everyone who helps with the various chores necessary for the successful running of the club. 

 
Members wishing to view THE GENERATOR on the Club Website, please use the following… 
Web Address: www.morrisminorvic.org.au 
Username: mmccv 

 
The Generator will be uploaded to the Website within a week or 10 days of the electronic version is made available to 
members. 

 
DISCLAIMER 

 

This publication contains general information which does not necessarily reflect the views of the Club, its Committee or Editor and 
should not be relied upon without specific advice from a qualified professional. 

 
The Morris Minor Car Club of Victoria Inc. expressly disclaims liability for anything done or omitted to be done by any person as a 
consequence of the contents of this publication. 

The Club and its Officers shall not be responsible for any transactions begun as a result of information published herein nor any 
misrepresentation made by an advertiser. Anyone wishing to reprint an article can do so provided the source is acknowledged 

 
BANK ACCOUNT DETAILS FOR ELECTRONIC FUNDS TRANSFER 
BSB No : 633 000 
ACCOUNT No : 1469 35168 
ACCOUNT NAME : Morris Minor Car Club of Victoria Inc. 
In the reference field, please quote your Membership Number and what the payment is for. 

mailto:president@morrisminorvic.org.au
mailto:vicepresident@morrisminorvic.org.au
mailto:secretary@morrisminorvic.org.au
mailto:treasurer@morrisminorvic.org.au
mailto:clubcaptain@morrisminorvic.org.au
mailto:membership@morrisminorvic.org.au
mailto:editor@morrisminorvic.org.au
mailto:regalia@morrisminorvic.org.au
mailto:webmaster@morrisminorvic.org.au
mailto:johnann@iinet.net.au
mailto:morrisminorclubplates@gmail.com
mailto:grahamdines22@gmail.com
http://www.morrisminorvic.org.au/


 

 

CLUB PERMIT SCHEME 
 

Notice to all Club Permit Holders. 
For new applications and renewals please scan / email or mail your forms to: 

 

Geoffrey Shepherd 
Email: morrisminorclubplates@gmail.com 
Mail: PO Box 1112 South Melbourne 3205 

Phone: 0419 137 711 
 

FOR QUICK TURNAROUND OF APPLICATIONS AND RENEWALS  
PLEASE EMAIL AND SCAN DOCUMENTS WHERE POSSIBLE 

 
It is the Club Member’s responsibility to send renewals and applications in a timely manner. 

 
New Permits (Morris Minor and non-Morris Minor Vehicles and Motorcycles) 

You must be either a life member or financial (paid up) member before you can apply for a new permit. 
An application fee of $20 is required. Payment can be made via cash or cheque to the MMCCV 

Secretary or a Committee member at MMCCV monthly meetings. There is no 6-month membership 
qualification time for any Morris Minor vehicle for new members. 

 
When applying for a permit for a: 

 

Morris Minor 
Email or mail a copy of the vehicles current RWC, proof of ownership and the following (2) VicRoads 
forms 1. Club Permit Application form 2. Vehicle Eligibility and Standards Declaration for Club Permit 

Scheme Vehicle form. 
 

Non-Morris Minor Vehicles and Motorcycles 
Applications must be accompanied by all the above plus proof of current registration of a Morris Minor 

vehicle held in the name of the applicant. Members wanting to register a non-Morris Minor or motorcycle 
must have been a member of our Club for at least 6 months. 

 
All Morris Minor and Non-Morris Minor vehicle applications must include (6) recent photos:    

 

1. Vehicle front 2. Vehicle rear 3. Vehicle driver’s side 
4. Vehicle driving position 
(side on, driver’s door open) 

5. Chassis no or ID plate  6. Vehicle engine bay  

 
Motorcycle photos should include 1,2 & 5 (above) plus LHS RHS views and speedo.   

 
Mailed photos should be signed and dated on back. Electronic photos are authenticated by email date. 

 
You must notify the CPS Officer (Geoff Shepherd) of your red plate permit number within 48 hours of 

VicRoads issue via email to morrisminorclubplates@gmail.com or phone 0419 137 711. Failure to notify 
the CPS Officer of your club permit number can have serious consequences for the Club and may cause 

the Club’s permit scheme to be suspended by VicRoads for failure to keep up to date records. 
 

Renewals 
Remember to sign your renewal application. If your application is not signed it will be returned to you. No 
photos are required for renewal applications. Please email or, if mailing, send a stamped self-addressed 

envelope with VicRoads forms. No renewal reminders will be issued to permit holders. Please do not 
request the CPS Registrar mail your renewal and payment to VicRoads 

 
Rules Regarding Club CPS Responsibilities 

A vehicle is not eligible for a Club Permit if any of the following conditions exist: 
The member has ceased to be financial. 

The vehicle is being used for commercial gain. 
The vehicle is unroadworthy. 

The vehicle is sold with logbook and plates. 
The vehicle is sold to a friend so that a new logbook might be obtained. 

Further information on the Club Permit Scheme (CPS) can be found on the VicRoads website. 
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PRESIDENT’S REPORT OCTOBER 2024 

 
Hi Everyone, 
 
What a busy time of year it is. I have been madly trying to help prepare 4 cars for the DOMM. 
 
If all goes to plan, we will be bringing my 1962 ute, 1960 sedan (Bess), Dad’s panelvan and a pink 4 door 
1000. 
 
Braidy and the team have been working very hard to organise the Day Of the Morris Minor and I am sure it 
will be a fantastic event. This year it is being help at Pipeworks Market in Thomastown. Gates open at 9am 
if you can come a little earlier to help set up that would be great. 
 
Hope to see you there. 
 

 
 

Here is a photo from the school holidays. We spent a week hiking in the Bogong High Plains.  
William managed to hike 60km with his pack. 
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MMCCV Marketplace 
For all your CLUB 
REGALIA 

Want to buy some gear? Contact Alan Todd 
Mobile 0419 505 200 or email 
regalia@morrisminorvic.org.au 

 

 
  Rain Coats – red, black and blue $22.00 each  T Shirts $25.00 each 

          
 T Shirt - $25.00     Sleeveless Vest – price available  from Alan 
Todd 

 
Polo Shirt $35 order from Alan Todd 

mailto:regalia@morrisminorvic.org.au
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CLUB CAPTAIN’S REPORT: 

 
Hello members. 
 
The committee is busy organising events but as always, we need input from the members to make the club run 
successfully.  
If you have any suggestions for runs or events, please contact any member of the committee or me Mark Bosley - 
0407 418 115   or   clubcaptain@morrisminorvic.org.au 
 
September Run- Teddy Bear Picnic and AFL day. 
A big thank you to Jim Gourlay for organising event. It was a pleasant day and an easy run around the Yarra 
Boulevard where we stopped at a vantage point overlooking the city. We had plenty of bypassers admiring our 
cars. The run concluded with a very relaxed picnic in the picturesque Canterbury gardens. A splendid example 
of how a run can be simple but enjoyable for all involved. 
Club Historian Email 

Brenda Stork has taken on the role as our Club Historian. Part of her role is to capture attendance at meetings, club 
functions and runs. To assist with collecting this information and other club history we are setting up an email 
address which will appear at the top of the Generator so that we can send information to her easily. 
historian@morrisminorvic.org.au 

Upcoming Club Events  

Sunday 20 October -Day of Morris Minor  
09:00 -2:00 PM for 10:00 am display 
This is our Bi-Annual display day for Morris Minor’s 
 
Pipeworks Market - 5 Dunstans Court, Thomastown VIC 3074. 
Polish up the paint and chrome and show off your car to other members and the community. 
Entry is $10.00 per car at gate, so have cash ready. 
Awards for best cars in categories, voting on the day. 
We have a dedicated parking area for displaying our cars. 
Pipework’s are having an Italian Festival on the day so plenty of food and entertainment. 
 
We will need volunteers on the day. Please contact Braidy Davies on braidy@rocketmail.com 
Thank you, Braidy organising! 
 
Tuesday 5 November – Cup Day 
Annul Cup Day picnic and BBQ at Yan Yean Reservoir. We are going to organise a meeting place and drive in convoy. 
We will send out more details via email and Facebook. 
More details to come including meeting time and location. 
 
PIZZA NIGHT – THURSDAY 14 NOVEMBER – 7:00 PM Clubrooms 
At Clubrooms before our November meeting. Come along early, bring the car if you can, have a chat, some pizza and 
even a wine or beer (BYO). 
Sunday 17 November 
Morrykhana - A fun day evaluating your driving skills and checking your cars performance. 
Lunch provided at college. 

mailto:clubcaptain@morrisminorvic.org.au
mailto:historian@morrisminorvic.org.au
mailto:braidy@rocketmail.com
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Roxburgh College, Thomas Brunton Parade, Roxburgh Park.  
 
Thursday 5 December  
Christmas dinner. 
Manningham Hotel and Club -1 Thompsons Rd, Bulleen VIC 3105. 
$40.00 per head. 

Please send attendance and any dietary requirements to Katie Hamilton ASAP so that we can finalise booking. 
treasurer@morrisminorvic.org.au 
Payment via club bank account  

BSB:  633000 ACCOUNT No: 146935168  
ACCOUNT NAME: Morris Minor Car Club of Victoria Inc.  
In the reference field, please quote your Membership Number and Name. 
 

Sunday 15 December 
Ad hoc coffee morning run. 
If you have spare time during this busy period and you want to get the car out. 
More details to follow. 
 
Sunday 19 January 2025 
RACV Festival of Motoring- Cruden Farm Langwarrin. 
A momentous event in spectacular gardens.  
Easy access via Eastlink and Peninsula Link  
 
Sunday 26 January 2025 
Australia Day at Westerfolds Park, Fitzsimons Lane Templestowe. 
Our annual Aussie Day BBQ and picnic. From early morning, come for breakfast, brunch, lunch, or stay for the whole 
time.  
 
Sunday 16 February 2025 
The British & European Motoring Show & Picnic  
Yarra Glen Racecourse. 
Moter show, swap meet, books, and merchandise. 
Great spot for a picnic under the Elm trees. 
Entry only $15 per car so bring as many people as you can, show your car enjoy the day. 
Morris Car Club also attending. 
 
21st National Rally Perth 11 – 14 April 2025 
E n t r y  F o r m  :  h t t p s : / / m o r r i s c a r c l u b o f w a . f i l e s . w o r d p r e s s . c o m / 2 0 2 4 / 0 3 / 2 0 2 5 - m c c w a - r a l l y -
e n t r y - f o r m . p d f  
Rally Webpage: https://morriscarclubofwa.wordpress.com/nationalrally/ 
Graham Dines has taken the lead on driving to Perth.  
He has put an itinerary together and is posting regular updates on our Facebook page. 
Please contact Graham and keep an eye of Facebook if you would like to join in the adventure of driving to Perth. 
 
Thank You Graham for your hard work. 
 
Other Events  

Sunday 3 November-Sorrento Rotary Club Car Show at Quarantine Station – Point Nepean. 
A great car shows in a beautiful setting. Over two hundred cars of all makes and models. Last year there were 6 
Morris minor. All proceeds to charity. You can display car for a fee. 
 
17 & 18 November Bendigo National Swap meeting. 
A major source of parts and tools and a good day out for car enthusiasts. 

mailto:treasurer@morrisminorvic.org.au
https://morriscarclubofwa.files.wordpress.com/2024/03/2025-mccwa-rally-entry-form.pdf
https://morriscarclubofwa.files.wordpress.com/2024/03/2025-mccwa-rally-entry-form.pdf
https://morriscarclubofwa.wordpress.com/nationalrally/
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Florence Thomson Tour 2025.  

 

In the past we have had a number of cars entered in this event each year and it is a fun event for female drivers and 
companions. This year the event will be based in the midst of Victoria’s fabulous Gold Fields, just 115 kms form 
Melbourne. 

Friday, March 28, 20259:00 AM  

Sunday, March 30, 20255:00 PM 

• Applications close on 22nd November 2024 and successful applicants will be notified on 16th 
December 2024. 

https://groundstation.wufoo.com/forms/2025-florence-thomson-tour-application 

 

 

 

 

https://groundstation.wufoo.com/forms/2025-florence-thomson-tour-application
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TREASURER’S REPORT  
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MEMBERSHIP REPORT OCTOBER 2024 
 
Membership statistics are as follows: 
173 Financial members including 7 Life members.  

 

There are no new members this month: 

 

Club Name Badges:  

These are available for $15 per person, contact me to order a badge. Come to a meeting wearing your 
badge and be in the running to choose a prize from the raffle table. 

 

To any member of the Club who is unwell or recuperating, we pass on our warmest wishes 

 

 

GENERAL MEETING MINUTES OF THE MORRIS MINOR CAR CLUB 
OF VICTORIA INC. 

HELD AT THE HORRIE WATSON HALL, DEEPDENE AND ALSO VIA ZOOM ON  
THURSDAY 12TH SEPTEMBER 2024 

 
The President welcomed the members present and online and opened the meeting at 8.02pm. 
 
Committee Members Present: President: Stewart Carr; Vice President: Russell Hutton;  
Editor: Barb Went; Secretary: Ed James; Treasurer: Katie Hamilton; Membership: Jim Gourlay;   
Club Captain: Mark Bosley; and Webmaster: John Druery (online).  
 
Attendance: Approximately 21 members were present and online. 
 
Apologies: Geoff Shepherd, Alan Todd, Percy and Cheryl Scicluna, and Brenda Stork. 
 
Visitors and New Members: Nil. 
 
Acceptance of Minutes: Minutes of the previous meeting held 8th August 2024 accepted on the motion of 
Trevor Sarbach and seconded by Stewart Carr.    
 
President’s Report: As per the Generator. 
 
Vice President’s Report: Russell advised that we now have the defibrillator which he brought to the 
meeting.  He explained its operation and suggested that maybe for all members we watch a YouTube video 
on its operation at a future meeting.  A link to the YouTube video will also be put in the Generator.   Russell 
went over the recent run to the Fox Museum and thanked Eric Halton and Mark Bosley for organising it. 
 
Secretary’s Report: Ed advised that various items of information have been received by email and 
forwarded to appropriate office bearers.  Some enquiries received about the sale of Morris Minors and/or 
parts together with technical requests.   
Treasurer’s Report: Katie advised we have a current operating balance of $7,100.46.  With our term 
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deposit of $5,000.00 we have a combined balance of our accounts of $12,100.46.  Katie advised that she 
has been having ongoing dealings with the ATO about our reporting for tax return purposes.  Our 
Christmas party is to be again at the Manningham Club.  We are now again paying rent again for our hall 
hire. 
 
Membership Officer’s Report: As per the Generator Jim advised we currently have 173 members including 
7 Life members.  We have one new member this month.   
 
Club Captain’s Report: Mark advised of future runs as per the Generator.  Our next run is the Teddy Bear 
Run on 22nd September.  There will be a prize given for the Best Dressed Person or Teddy Bear. 
The Day of the Morris Minor is on 20th October and the entry fee will be $10. 
A Pizza Night will be held for our November meeting. 
An ad hoc coffee morning run is to be held on 15th December. 
We are looking for thoughts and ideas for runs for next year. 
  
CPS Officer’s Report: Geoff absent but he had passed on advice that we are offering support to the 
Tasmanian Morris Minor Club for the running of the National Rally in 2027.  Possibly some of the events 
will start in Victoria.  This is also to be raised with our Federal members. 
 
Editor’s Report: Barb is again doing a calendar on the same format as the previous calendar.  She will do a 
run of 25 calendars for $20 each.  Barb is to have them available for the November meeting.  
As Barb will be away from 24th September to 14th October the October Generator will be a bit late.  She is 
after photos from our September run for the Generator and also for the calendar.  She is also after any 
articles from members.   
 
Regalia: Nil as Alan absent. 
 
AOMC Report: Stewart had nothing to report. 
 
GENERAL BUSINESS 
1. We are still looking for a Secretary, Webmaster and a Librarian; 

 
2. Members were requested to help clean up in the kitchen, etc. after supper. 

 
For Sale, Wants & Needs: 
Mark advised that a member of the Mornington Men’s Shed had died and his estate has his MGB for sale 
which is in excellent condition.  Another member has a 2001 Landrover Discover for sale. 
 
Geoff had passed on advice that Michael Sedgley has a 1958 1000 Tourer for sale. It is a very good 
conversion which he has owned by for 35 years.  Price is $15,000 negotiable.  
 
Tips & Hints: 
Russell suggested that cheap gardening gloves from Aldi which cost $2.99 are great to wear when working 
on a vehicle.   
 
There being no further business the meeting closed at 8.34pm followed by the drawing of the raffle. 
 
Ed James  
Secretary 
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RUN REPORT: 
 

Teddy Bear’s Picnic and AFL dress up Run 
Sunday 22nd September 2024 

 
 

What a great day to take the Teddy Bear’s for a spin along the Kew Boulevard. 
We met up at Balwyn McDonalds for a heart starter and to show off our team colours. 
The convoy of six Morries, an MGB, an Austin Healy and a Modern set off from Macca’s, the cars looking 
splendid. Unfortunately, we only got about a kilometre down the road before Katie’s carburettor started 
playing up and the convoy had to pull over. This wasn’t a problem to the eager members who were keen to 
dive under bonnet to resolve the issue and get Katie back on the road again. 
Turning onto the Boulevard we wound our way along at a leisurely pace enjoying the views over Richmond 
and the old Abbotsford Convent with the City’s tall buildings beyond. We pull up at Wurundjeri Spur 
Lookout for the view and photo opportunity.  
Moving on we cruised back through North Balwyn to swing around into the picturesque Canterbury 
gardens. The Teddy Bears were very excited to have arrived and jumped out of their cars and joined each 
other on the picnic rug. They enjoyed their picnic lunch before heading home. 
Our Club Captain Mark Bosley explained to us that there was going to be a First prize for the Best Dressed 
on the day, however everyone was so good he declared it a Draw! 

 
Attendees 
Katie Hamilton, Marcus Ball, Brenda Stork, Beryl Henry, Graham and Lesley Dines, Richard McKellar, Jim 
Gourlay, Mark and Brigid Bosley, Rob and Trish Smith, Russell and Sue Hatton. 
 
Jim Gourlay 
 
Thank you to Jim Gourlay, Rob Smith & Russell Hatton for the great photos of the day. 
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EVENTS CALENDAR 2024 
Club Captain Mark Bosley 0407 418 115 or clubcaptain@morrisminorvic.org.au 

 

Date: Event: Details: 
October 20th 

2024  
Day of the Morris Minor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Pipeworks Market 
5 Dunstans Ct, Thomastown VIC 3074 
Details on page 18 of this month’s 
Generator 

November 17 
2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Morrykhana 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
A fun day evaluating your driving skills 
and checking your cars performance. 
Lunch provided at college. 
Roxburgh College, Thomas Brunton 
Parade, Roxburgh Park.  

 
 

November 2024 Cup Day Run  
 
 
 
 

 

Annual Cup Day picnic and BBQ at Yan 
Yean Reservoir. 
More details to come including 
meeting time and location. 
 

Thursday 5th 
December 2024 

Christmas Function 
 
 
 

Details to follow 

11th to 14th April 
2025 

National Rally – Perth, Western Australia 
 
 
 

https://morriscarclubofwa.wordpress.
com/nationalrally/ 
 

 
Other Events – Worth a Look: 

 
3 - 7 October Braidy’s Art Deco Weekend Mildura 
If anyone is interested in attending a long weekend event in Mildura, please contact Braidy and she 
can send details and itinerary. The Adelaide branch of the Art Deco and Modernism Society are 
running this event. Thursday in Bendigo with Braidy, Friday drive to Mildura, Saturday and Sunday Art 
Deco activities, Sunday night Stephano's, home Monday. For more information contact Braidy at 
braidy@rocketmail.com 
 
Sunday 3 November-Sorrento Rotary Club Car Show at Quarantine Station – Point Nepean. 
A great car show in a beautiful setting. Over two hundred cars of all makes and models. Last year there 

mailto:clubcaptain@morrisminorvic.org.au
https://morriscarclubofwa.wordpress.com/nationalrally/
https://morriscarclubofwa.wordpress.com/nationalrally/
mailto:braidy@rocketmail.com
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were 6 Morris minor. All proceeds to charity. You can display car for a fee. 
 
17 & 18 November Bendigo National Swap meeting. 
A major source of parts and tools and a good day out for car enthusiasts. 
Not an official car club but a number of members attend and usually manage to find each other during 
the day, and some stay overnight. Book early if you need accommodation. 
 
Sunday 24 November AOMC Aussie Classic Cars & Coffee Manhattan Hotel Ringwood. 
All the great Australian Makes Holden, Falcon, Valiant, BMC and lesser-known makes. 
More details AOMC website. You can display car for a fee. 
 
01 December-Frankston Rotary Club Car Show – Cruden Farm Langwarrin 
More details available on Rotary Club website or contact Neil Black Rotary Club of Frankston 0411 435 
270 
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NATIONAL RALLY 2025 Perth Update 

 
 

Lesley, Graham, Lyn and Wayne have finally booked their accommodation to go to the Perth Nationals. 
April 1 - Depart from Ballarat 
April 2 – Staying at the Big4 Mildura Getaway Holiday Park, (03) 5023 0486. 
April 3 - Staying at the Discovery Parks - Port Augusta (08) 8647 2700. 
April 4 - Staying at the Ceduna Shelly Beach Caravan Park. (08) 8625 2012 
April 5 - Staying at the Eucla Motel and Caravan Park. (08) 9039 3468 
April 6 - Staying at the Balladonia Hotel Motel and Caravan Park. (08) 9039 3453. 
April 7 - Staying at the Big4 Acclaim Prospector Holiday Park. (08) 9021 2524. 
April 8 - Staying at the Merredin Tourist Park, (08) 9041 1535. 
April 9 - Staying at the Discovery Parks - Woodman Point, Freemantle for 6 nights. (08) 9434 1433. 
April 10 - FREE DAY and to go to BPP Autos (Brian Parkes) 08 9399 3204 for a service and oil change. 
(Specialist repair and service of Morris Minors) 
April 11 - 14 National Rally Perth 2025. 
April 15 – Check out of Freemantle and have a leisurely drive towards Bunbury, Busselton, Margaret 
River, Albany, Esperance, Norseman etc, then back to Victoria. (The return home is yet to be booked) 
Please let Graham know if you want to join the convoy either from Melbourne or anywhere along the 
route. 
 
Cheers 
Graham Dines 
0400 893 483 
gdines@bigpond.net.au 
 

  
TRADING PLACES 

email editor@morrisminorvic.org.au 
or 

Contact: Barb Went 0409 002 531 
 

When submitting items for the trading places would you kindly include your contact details so that anyone 
interested in your item can contact you. Thank you. Your advertisements will appear for 3 months running. After that date it 
will be removed unless you request it to be re-listed. If you do sell your advertised item, would you kindly notify the editor via 
email editor@morrisminorvic.org.au or phone 0409 002 531 so your advertisement can be removed from the Generator. 

 
 
Searching for a 1971 Morris Woody with Morris Trailer      1. 

 
Hi members of the MMCCV; 
 
I was hoping to ask a question, as a non member. 

mailto:gdines@bigpond.net.au
mailto:editor@morrisminorvic.org.au
mailto:editor@morrisminorvic.org.au
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While I'm not a current Minor owner, I'm searching for a car that has previously been listed. After 20years abroad in 
England, both myself and wife have a particular affection for them..  
As such, I was wondering if any member may know the whereabouts of the below. As you'll see it was listed for 
auction late 2022, but turned in. 
 
https://auctions.shannons.com.au/auctions/2022-shannons-spring-timed-online-auction/JFDYMF5TF7H78B6/ 
 
If anyone could perhaps point us in the right direction, it would be greatly appreciated, as we'd love to join the 
Minor community  
Many thanks 
Brent Purtell  
Email: breant.purtell@gmail.com 
*********************************************************************************************** 
Looking for a Morris Minor Differential with a 4.5 to 1 ration:      1. 
 
Does anybody has a Morris Minor 1000 differential with a 4.5 to 1 ratio? 
If so they could ring Robert Thorpe with the location and the price. Phone 0419 358 055 
Thanking you in anticipation 
 
Robert Thorpe 
*********************************************************************************************** 
Morris Minor Lowlight 1949            1. 
I have a Morris Minor that has been in a shed since the eighties. 
It is a two door MM lowlight from circa 1949. I also have a donor Minor and many parts. The car is in Bacchus Marsh. 
I would be interested in moving the project on, and thought your Club members may be interested before I advertise 
it commercially. 
I can be contacted initially on this email address and would be happy to then discuss further by phone as requested. 
 
regards, 
Rusty 
merrimu17@gmail.com 
*********************************************************************************************** 
1958 Morris Minor Convertible for sale        1. 
 
1958 Minor 1000 Convertible. Same owner 42 years and serviced regularly by Thorpe in Moorabbin. Purchased by 
Club Member is 1982.  
 
Previous owner former MMCCV President Richard Milligan. Car sold as is and Club Plates will be removed  
 
$11000 ONO, contact Michael Sedgely on 0428 178 849  

 
 

https://auctions.shannons.com.au/auctions/2022-shannons-spring-timed-online-auction/JFDYMF5TF7H78B6/
mailto:merrimu17@gmail.com
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Other Events: 
 

Maffra Motor Museum's 20th birthday 
 
Just a reminder that we would love to see you at our upcoming birthday on Sunday 10th of November - This is a real 
milestone particularly for an organisation run entirely by volunteers. 
There will be live music and displays by other groups all of whom have played a part in our journey. 
 

BRING YOUR CAR, MOTORBIKE, TRUCK OR EVEN YOUR PUSHBIKE AND HELP US CREATE A FABULOUS 
SHOW! 

Live music by the Rusted Rockers featuring Ricky Dare and other original members 

Many other displays. 

WHEN                         SUNDAY 10TH November 

WHERE                        1A Sale/Maffra Road, Maffra 

TIME                            9.30-1.00 

COST                            Gold coin donation into the grounds (for our roof fund) 

$12.00 entry into museum       

So dust off your vehicle of choice and your dancing shoes and come and join the party!!!! 

For further information phone Sue on 0455556542 
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EDITOR’S REPORT: 
 
Hello everyone, I will have the 2025 MMCCV calendars for sale at the November Club Meeting. They 
are, as you know, an exclusive and sought after item. At $20 each, they are a steal and as usual there is 
a limited print run so you need to get in quickly! 
 

 
 
This is a sample picture- I have not yet finalized the design 
 
As you might be aware, I have been away for a few weeks and this explains the late delivery of this 
month’s Generator. I promise the next Generator will be delivered on time. 
 
While I was away, I was lucky to catch up with my family and their activities. 
 
I include below, a picture of a Morris that a friend of my family has. It isn’t a Morris Minor but it is so 
lovely I feel you will all appreciate how wonderful it is. You may have seen it on our Facebook page. 
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Thank you to Chris for allowing me to share this picture of his beautiful car. The next picture is his 
Morris next to his Rolls Royce – what a difference! 

 
 

Barb Went 
Editor 
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